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The Strong Heart Study has been funded in whole or in part with 
federal funds from the National Heart, Lung, and Blood Institute, 
National Institute of Health, Department of Health and Human 
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2. Do not mention tribal/community names in a manuscript, 
including the acknowledgement section. 
 

3. If the abstract/manuscript has a NIH co-author, it must be 
submitted for NHLBI review. Comments will be returned to the 
email address provided by the author in the submission process. 
Please submit the abstract/manuscript to the following email 
address for NHLBI Review: ebpdocs@nhlbi.nih.gov  
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